
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

URGENT 

 

VIA FACSIMILE & EMAIL 

 

January 25, 2012 

 

TO: All AA & AE Local Presidents and Negotiating Committees 

 

RE: AMR Bankruptcy Update 

 

Dear Brothers: 

 

American Airlines has asked the TWU International to convene the AA 

TWU Negotiating Committees in Dallas next Wednesday, February 1, 

2012. We are in the process of obtaining additional details regarding 

this request.  We plan to schedule a conference call with the 

Negotiating Committees tomorrow and anticipate having additional 

information at this time. 

 

As of now, we have not been notified of any such request for American 

Eagle. 

     

Fraternally, 

 
Robert Gless 

Deputy Director Air Transport Division 

AA System Coordinator 
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C: G. Drummond 

 T. Gillespie 

 D. Videtich 

 T. McCoy 

 J. Galarza 


